
Our guest speaker this week was Rhys Gardner from CoDrivr and GFactor Sports. Rhys was part of the 
GSE Team during Lionel’s DG year to head to the UK. Rhys is from a farming and motorsport background 
(Rally Driving in particular) and has created a simulation program for teenagers to learn car control 
skills. They also have programs for adults in the workforce. He has been working with WorkSafe and 
tyring to get NZTA on board with his project. Rhys is going to be working with the TCD, Venture Timaru 
and Fulton Hogan to bring this programs into the South Canterbury Region. He hopes that in the future it 
goes nationwide as an option for students in particular to improve driving skills. It was amazing 
technology they have created, you could hardly tell it was virtual when he showed us the video!
Good luck Rhys! 

We have finalised our Christmas dinner menu and venue – see below for information and dust off your 
Sunday Best, or just your Saturday Slops.  I thought I might not get away with two dress up dinners so 
you’re off the hook! 

There are still tickets available for our Polio Fundraiser Film – please see Lionel if you need some extra
tickets. Remember there is no meeting next as we will be at the movies! 

Closing thought of the week: 'Stressed spelled backwards is desserts' – coincidence I think not!

Have a great weekend

Jess


